Advising Notice for Probation Students
Fall 2014

As directed by the Authority, Department of Electrical & Computer Engineering (ECE Dept) is decided that probation students (below CGPA -2.00) will not be allowed for advising of Fall 2014 semester without their parents/guardians. This rule will be strictly maintained by the NSU advising system and the respective advisors.


ECE Department
02 September, 2014.
